
Tayto Park’s Wildlife on Wheels! 

On Wednesday and Thursday a very nice lady called 

Jessica came to St Paul’s with her animal friends from 

Tayto Park. She had lots of animals with her. The first 

animal she showed us was “Owdey the owl”. Owdey is 

a barn owl and he was so fluffy .He was white and light 

brown. He was attached to a string so he could not fly 

away with his big strong wings .The next animal she 

showed us was a snake called Simon - his body felt like 

leather. We all got a chance to touch him, even the 

people that were scared touched him! Next we saw a 

bearded dragon named Molly. When she gets scared 

her chest puffs up. Some people fed it food. It is known 

as a reptile. After Molly, Jessica showed us “Fluffy the 

tarantula” we were not able to touch Fluffy because he 

was very scared. After that we saw a ferret called Stink. 

It is called Stink because when you rubbed it your hand 

would stink. It was white, grey and black and it was 

long and furry. We had so much fun seeing all the 

animals. We hope they visit us again soon! 

 

Written by Caoimhe Connolly, Katie Cotter, Alannah Coyne – 5th Class   

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


